
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
CITY OF PHOENIX EMPLOYEES’ RETIREMENT BOARD 

INVESTMENT COMMITTEE 
 

 
The CITY OF PHOENIX EMPLOYEES’ RETIREMENT BOARD INVESTMENT 
COMMITTEE meeting scheduled for December 12, 2022, at 1:00 p.m. has been 
cancelled. 
 
For further information, please call Scott Steventon, Retirement Programs 
Administrator, at Voice/602-534-4400 or TTY/602-534-4400 
 
November 17, 2022 


